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Bake Sale for the ‘Stroke Association’ 
Friday 19th May at Morning Break 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Bransgore Primary School, 
 
I am doing a Bake Sale for the Stroke Association this week on Friday 19th of May. 
 
I am doing this Bake Sale because last year my grandad died of a stroke. So I think it 
is important that this association gets funded to help more people survive. Just £30 
could help get new equipment. 1 in 6 people die of a stroke.  If they survive they have 
to learn everything again from eating to brushing their teeth.   
 
My friends and I are making cakes and biscuits - you are very welcome to donate 
cakes too if you would like to. These will be sold at breaktime on both KS1 and KS2 
playgrounds and donations from 20p per cake will be very much appreciated. Please 
don’t buy one if you are allergic to any of the ingredients.  
 
We are looking forward to raising lots of money. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Keira Gillmore (Year 5)   
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